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HUGO — Members of the Chamber of Commerce, Choctaw Nation Housing Authority, Men
United, Kiamichi Opportunities and The Sharing Hope in Hugo’s Board of Directors joined
forces to welcome and unload the first southeastern  Oklahoma food bank delivery. The food is
for Sharing Hope in Hugo’s food bank, now open each Monday in the area across from the
Washington Community Center.  
Chamber representative Elizabeth Lane opened with, “We’re excited to see the first shipment 
of food delivered to the Sharing Hope location. We appreciate the Board of Directors for their
efforts to meet the need that will benefit so many throughout Choctaw County.”  
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